

Prevention Of Hypertensive Injury to the Brain by
Intensive Treatment in IntraCerebral Haemorrhage

16th April 2021 Newsletter

Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH site team members, We would like to update you on the recruitment progress of PROHIBIT-ICH.

### RECRUITMENT PROGRESS

- Total recruitment: 52 participants
- Recruitment target: 112 participants

## SITE RECRUITMENT SUCCESS!

Congratulations to Allan Macraild and the Edinburgh team for recruiting 3 participants in February. They have recruited a total of 8 participants and are now in 2<sup>nd</sup> place behind Cambridge (who have recruited 9 participants).







## SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENT

We have REC and HRA approvals!

We emailed Site Co-ordinators the approved documents asking them to send these to their local R&D for their approval. Let us know if you need them to be resent to you.

### RECRUITMENT DRIVE

Please keep going with recruiting new participants. We hope the lifting of lockdown restrictions, the fantastic vaccine uptake & the substantial amendments approvals means that you can encourage potential participants to attend outpatient clinics now as well as recruiting from the wards.

# THANK YOU | FAREWELL FROM MAJA

- THANK YOU for attending the Site Teleconference in March. The turn out was great and it was so good to see how enthusiastic you all are in wanting to increase recruitment to the trial.
- 14 April was Maja's last day as Study Co-ordinator, please see her automatic reply for full details on who to send your future queries to. We hope to announce her replacement as soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued help and support.

Please contact us if you have any questions about the eligibility of a potential participant or have any other questions.

www.prohibit-ich.org.uk

David Werring Peter Rothwell Iain McGurgan Michelle Wilson Chief Investigator Co-Chief Investigator Research Fellow BP Co-ordinator

d.werring@ucl.ac.uk peter.rothwell@ndcn.ox.ac.uk ian.mcgurgan@ndcn.ox.ac.uk michelle.wilson@ndcn.ox.ac.uk









